
 
 
June 20, 2018 
 
 
Mrs. Olson, 
 
Thank you so much for the opportunity to work amongst such an awesome team of staff and 
students! I have been accepted into my Master's internship/certification program. Therefore, 
I'll be unable to continue here at Irving School. I will miss everyone dearly & I wish you the best 
in your new upcoming role as the Director of Curriculum. 
 
Thanks again, 
 
Nichole Marsh 
 


